
12-08-2022 – PUBLIC HEARING GREGORY KUTER SPECIAL USE PERMIT  
 
Present: 
Councilman Mike Domster 
Councilman Leonard R. Hochadel 
Councilman Matthew Krist 
Councilman John D. Marsh 
Supervisor Beverly A. Gambino 
 
Also Present: 
Acting Highway Superintendent Christopher Dabolt 
Town Clerk Jennifer L Bray 
Approx. 50 guests 
 
Supervisor Gambino called the Public Hearing to order at 6:30 p.m. with the Pledge to the Flag led by 

Jason Hopkins. Supervisor Gambino stated that this Public Hearing was regarding a Special Use Permit 

application from Gregory Kuter for a classic and antique car repair shop. This will be located at 12390 

Olean Rd. Supervisor Gambino stated that this is the site of the former Reliable Auto and that they were 

granted a Special Use Permit but it can’t be transferred to the new owner so it has to be done again.  

Supervisor Gambino asked three times if there were and comments, questions or concerns. There were 

none. Therefor on a motion by Marsh, seconded by Krist, the public hearings was closed at 6:32 

pm. Carried, 5 ayes, 0 noes. 

 

 
                                                                                   Respectfully Submitted, 

 
 
 
 

Town Clerk 
 

 


